
Dear Floral Partners, 
 
Thank you for your support as we have endured not one but two major  
hurricanes in an eleven month span. We know that these destructive storms  
adversely affected not only our production but your businesses as well. We  
appreciate your patience and purchases of Florida greens. This partnership has  
allowed us to rebuild after Hurricane Matthew and begin recovery once again  
after Hurricane Irma. Even though much progress has been made, a lot more  
repairs lie ahead. Perhaps more importantly, we are facing Valentine’s Day 2018 
with the smallest field inventories in more than 30 years. As an industry we are 
committed to providing you with the Florida foliage you depend on despite of 
these shortages. We thank you for your support this past year and ask for your 
continued support as we work hard to fill your orders successfully. Even with our 
best efforts we expect grading changes and order delays so please bear with us as 
we work through this latest series of trials. Together we can show the  
resourcefulness and resilience that has made our floral industry so strong. 
  

Growing For You, 
 

The Floral Greens Farmers of Florida 

Anthony Adams Ferneries 

Albin Hagstrom & Son Inc. 

Alpha Fern Company 

C.W. Peterson Ferneries 

Ed Davis 

Dean Hagstrom Ferneries 

FernTrust, Inc. 

Forest Groves 

H & H Greens, LLC 

H.G. O. Enterprises 

Ronald Harris Fern Co Inc 

Hopkins Quality Foliage, Inc. 

Lynn Dale Ferneries 

Malibu Greens 

Mill Pond Greens, Inc. 

Piney Island Ferns, Inc. 

Raiford G. Hagstrom Ferneries 

Richard Hagstrom Ferneries 

Ronald Jones Ferneries 

Rusty Harper Ferneries 

Shaw Lake Farms, Inc. 

Lawrence Turner Ferneries 

Wm. F. Puckett Ferneries, Inc. 

United Foliage, Inc. 


